
 

 

VEDL/Sec./SE/18-19/89 August 16, 2018 
 
BSE Limited    National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  “Exchange Plaza” 
Dalal Street, Fort   Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 001   Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Scrip Code: 500295   Scrip Code: VEDL 
  
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: News Clarification – Madras HC issues notice to Vedanta's Sterlite on plea for 

Rs7.5 bn relief 
 
Ref: Email dated August 14, 2018         
 
This is with reference to your email dated August 14, 2018 regarding a news item titled 
“Madras HC issues notice to Vedanta's Sterlite on plea for Rs7.5 bn relief” 
 
In this regard, we would like to inform that the Company is yet to receive the notice as 
well as the copy of the petition from the Court and will evaluate further course of action 
upon study of the same.  
 
Further, the Company upon receipt of the communication, will make necessary 
announcement under Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Vedanta Limited 
 
 
Prerna Halwasiya 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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